
 

 

SUMMIT TOWNSHIP WATER AUTHORITY 

 Regular Business Meeting 

Tuesday, December 1, 2020 
 

 

The Regular Business Meeting of the Summit Township Water Authority was 

cancelled due to the Covid-19 Pandemic.  All business to be carried over to January 5, 2021 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

Gretchen L Hayford 

Recording Secretary  
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MEETING CANCELLED 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


